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A ten year lease with possible extensions on the way for a facility that's     struggled to reach its
goals.  That's what's been approved by the La Crosse  city council's finance committee, giving
the Eco-Park time to fundraise towards  plans to build environmental playscapes in Myrick Park.
 There are  critics.  Like Cathy Van Maren, saying the park is a tad elitist

         

The new lease comes with a couple of potential ten year extensions.   
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